
Welcome Supervisor Dana Kane
and Supervisor Bernadette
Hannah

The Middletown Township Board of
Supervisors welcomed two new
members on January 3rd – Dana Kane
and Bernadette Hannah. Both were
sworn in for six-year terms at the
annual Reorganization Meeting and
expressed excitement to be serving
the residents of Middletown Township.

Dana Kane comes to the Board with a
B.S. in Mathematics and Economics from Drexel University. Professional, she
serves as an actuary with Accolade. “I look forward to serving the community and
keeping Middletown as great as it is,” noted Kane, who lives in Langhorne with her
husband Michael, three children Carlyn, Alexander, and Sean, and black lab Libby.

Bernadette comes to the Board with a B.S. in Special Education and Teaching from
Temple University and two master’s degrees in Educational Leadership and
Administration and Education Reading Specialist from Cabrini and Holy Family
University. She currently is the Assistant Principal in the Bristol Township School
District. “I would like to thank my family, especially my two
daughters, for their support,” said Bernadette Hannah, “they know it is
important to serve your community and that is what I want to do”.

During this same meeting, Mike Ksiazek was elected Chairperson, Anna Payne was
elected Vice Chair and Dawn Quirple was elected Secretary. In addition, numerous
township residents were appointed to serve on volunteer boards and commissions. 

Chairperson Mike Ksiazek congratulated and welcomed Dana Kane and Bernadette
Hannah during the meeting, “I am honored to serve with the two of you and am
excited to see the great things you will both do”. 

Snow Emergency In Effect Beginning



at 5pm Friday, January 28th

A snow emergency will be in effect
beginning 5 PM on Friday, January
28th as a severe winter storm heads our
way which is expected to bring several
inches of snow accumulations. 

​Township crews will be working hard to
clear any accumulated snow on
residential streets. Crews from PennDOT

and PECO will be working to keep state roads clear of snow and utilities in
operation. More information about how we respond to a snow storm can be
found here.

Middletown Township would like to provide the following reminders to ensure that
snow can be cleared quickly and safely:

Vehicles must be moved off the roadway within one hour of the snow beginning
to fall
Do not deposit shoveled snow onto the street - it will just get pushed back
when the snow plow comes through
Fixed basketball nets cannot extend past the curb line, and portable ones
should be removed from the street
Sidewalks must be cleared within 24 hours of the end of the snowfall, and
residents living on a corner are responsible for the portion of the sidewalk
around the corner

Teen Talent Show Postponed to February
12th

The Middletown Township Teen Talent Show
has been postponed due to inclement weather.
The 17th annual show will be held Saturday,
February 12th at the Oxford Valley Mall from
4pm to 6pm.

This annual event gives young performers have
a venue to display their talent in front of a live audience.

Teens from 6 different towns will be coming out to perform in the competition! The
winner will receive recording time at R&M Music Studio in Langhorne.

Mark your calendars to join in on a fun evening of music from Talented Teens!

Bucks County Vaccine Clinics are
Reopened With Updated Hours

Bucks County has reopened its vaccine
clinics with updated hours and locations
after a brief holiday closure.

https://www.middletownbucks.org/Departments/Public-Works/Snow-Removal


Vaccines will continue to be administered at
no cost to recipients, with primary and
booster doses of the Pfizer, Moderna and
Johnson & Johnson vaccines available at
each site. Pediatric doses also will be
available. Clinics are open exclusively to
walk-ins.

Clinics are located at Bucks County
Community College, Warwick Square, and the Neshaminy Mall. Their hours are as
follows:

Neshaminy Mall (Bensalem)
Tuesday: 12 p.m. – 7 p.m.
Thursday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.

 
Warwick Square (Jamison)

Monday: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m.
Wednesday: 12 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Friday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.
 

Upper Bucks Campus (Perkasie) 
Bucks County Community College

Tuesday: 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.

For the latest vaccine information, as well as clinic hours and locations in Bucks
County, visit buckscounty.gov/vaccines.

Middletown Township Police
Department Lobby is a Safe
Exchange Zone

The Middletown Township Police
Department has designated the
Middletown Township Police
Department Lobby at 3 Municipal
Way, Langhorne PA 19047, a "Safe
Exchange Zone" to provide residents
a safe environment to buy, sell, or
trade items in private party
transactions, with people they don't
know.

This is a great resource for exchanging goods you may be coordinating online, such
as Facebook Marketplace or Craigslist. Using a Safe Exchange Zone allows you to
meet someone to exchange goods without disclosing your home or work address.

Residents may utilize the Middletown Township Police Department Lobby from
8:30am to 4:30pm for these transactions.

Stay Connected!

http://buckscounty.gov/vaccines.


      

Middletown Township
3 Municipal Way, Langhorne, PA 19047

215-750-3800

www.middletownbucks.org

Thank you for reading this edition of the Middletown Township E-news. Feel free to share with
friends, family, and neighbors!

We'd like to hear from you! If you have an idea for something that we can cover in the E-news,
please let us know by emailing Christina Bernhardt at cbernhardt@middletownbucks.org.

You have received this mailing because you previously indicated an interest in receiving email
updates from the Township. If you wish to be removed from the distribution list, please utilize the

unsubscribe link below.
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